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Follow @witneyroadruns
WRR Newsletter for Monday 25th May 2020
From The Chairman

Another week, albeit a quiet one as far as the WRR challenges are concerned, but there will be more to come...

Restrictions and lock down is easing slowly, so it's worth reiterating the guidelines 

from EA and I quote:

“England Athletics is advising that group activity does not take place during this first step due to the requirements of social distancing.
At this point in time two athletes can run and train together. These two individuals do not need to be from the same family household, but both must adhere to the latest social distancing guidance.”

There is lots more information on the EA website, well worth taking a look.
Stay safe, keep running, the light is getting brighter. 

John MaC

Chairman.
NTMBR2
(Not The Mota-vation, Bletchingdon Race 2).


Rules are as follows:


Run a 7 km (4.35 miles) on a route of your choice.


Run to take place on the weekend of Sat 30th/Sun 31st May.


Post NTMBR2 on Strava (if possible).

No WRR top to be worn.

Social distancing running at all times.

Send your time to WRR results by 3pm on Sunday (link is in the newsletter).

RUNNING STRENGTH SESSIONS

We all know how important that doing Interval type running sessions along with tempo and steady runs help in making you a faster runner. Adding in a run specify Strength session can make a huge impact in making you not only a faster and more efficient runner but also help in injury prevention.

I will be taking a virtual 'run strength' session on Saturdays at 09:00 just for Witney RoadRunners. This will be done through Zoom.

4 Saturday sessions for £12 limited to 12 people

I will also be taking a session on Thursdays at 17:45 open to anyone, if you fancy doing a second a session. Sessions paid in advance at £5 a session also limited to 12 people.


Please contact me directly if you wish to join or have any questions:
g.w.petts@gmail.com
Keep safe

Train smart

Kind regards Gareth

From Alan & George Reynolds

As you may already know we tragically lost our daughter/sister recently. Katie was a front line nurse in Plymouth. She was struggling with her mental health during these difficult times. The family has decided to support the Laura Hyde Foundation which supports front line workers directly. Their mission statement reads:

'Our carers needs caring for too '

We have set up a just giving page to support this amazing charity.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/katie-reynolds-lhf
Many Thanks from 

Alan & George

And the WRR efforts in the BMC Virtual Mile Race:
	Steve Young
	05:21
	

	Paul Sherwood
	05:36
	

	Chris Mulcahy
	05:37
	

	Jessica Ralf
	05:44
	PB

	Dan Wymer
	05:56
	

	Lily Sherwood
	06:04
	

	Martha Sherwood
	06:09
	

	Joel Floyd
	06:12
	

	Sally Howard
	06:25
	

	Lisa Holland
	07:22
	

	Gill Sherwood
	08:01
	

	Emily Howard
	08:24
	

	Tamsyn Wymer
	08:36
	PB

	Rebecca Floyd
	09:57
	


The BMC have also announced a Virtual 1km Race at the end of this month, with 12 WRRs already signed up.

Free entry here: https://data.opentrack.run/x/2020/GBR/bmc1k/
Cheers,


Dan Wymer

Race Director

07989 301376

Cotswold Classic 2020

#CCMMXX
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